
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 14 December 2006 

12. EDGEWARE CROQUET CLUB APPLICATION FOR HERITAGE FUNDING 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking its approval of an application for funding from the Edgeware 

Croquet Club for costs associated with restoration wok on their pavilion at St Albans Park. 
 
 The Board resolved to allocate $6,000 from its 2006/07 Discretionary Fund to the Edgeware Croquet 

Club for costs associated with restoration work on their pavilion at St Albans Park. 
 
 


